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CAUTION:External email.

Plan 1 employees are over due for an increase. When these employees worked and retired the
economy was different than it is now. They were and agreed to a plan that was or seemed very
good. But times have changed. It is time for a change. Please take the time to be thoughtful in
the process. You can make a positive impact on many lives of former employees who spent
years educating the future. Now is the future please take care of us   

John Pirie
Retired teacher of 44 years. 
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